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Audrey Surridge Receives New Lawyer Award from San Diego
County Bar Association

News

5.23.24


Audrey Surridge was the recipient of the “Service by a New Lawyer Award” from The San Diego

County Bar Association at its Annual Awards Ceremony and Celebration of Community Service. The

Annual Service Awards celebrate the contributions and commitment of distinguished individuals

and organizations serving both the San Diego legal community and the public.

To read her full profile visit SDCBA For The Record.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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